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Inspectional services for health, safety and neighborhood improvement

March 14, 2001

The Honofable, the Common Council -
Office of the City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall

Attention: Anthony Zielinski

Dear Honorable Members:

Martin G. Collins
Commissioner

Schuyler F. Seager

Deputy Commissioner

I request that a file be opened to consider an amendment to the August 22,

1997 cooperative development agreement relating to residential infill
development in the city and new construction efforts in the Lindsay Heights
Infill Homeownership Initiative and CityHomes Subdivision project.

The intent of this amendment is to set out clear expectations and provide a
mutually agreeable understanding between the parties in regard to the
efforts, responsibilities and working relationship of each under the Lindsay
Heights new construction initiative. A copy of the revised Memorandum of
Understanding is attached. Alderman Willie L. Hines, Jr. has asked to be the -

sponsor of this file.

Sincerely,

' %{ﬁfé

chyyler F. Seager

Deputy Commissioner

Attachments

¢ Alderman Willie L. Hines, Jr.
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